UNCLASSIFIED

MEMORANDUM

U.S.R.S.

NC 1985

20 September 2005
TO: ITAC-R /National Committee
FROM: Cecily C. Holiday, Chair

SUBJECT:  Proposed Contributions

The following documents, prepared for submission to the meeting of Working Party 7A
(Geneva, 8-11 November 2005), are provided for review and comment by the ITAC-R/National
Committee.

These documents may be accessed as follows

http://www.fcc.qgov/ib/sand/irb/weritacrnc/

USWP 7A/1 Proposed Revised Recommendation ITU-R TF.460-6, Standard-Frequency
and Time-signal Emissions

USWP 7A/2 Information Document: Interference between standard frequency and time
signal services operating between 20 and 90 kHz.

Deadline for comments is noon, 14 October 2005

Comments should be communicated to the authors indicated on the fact sheets with copies to
(hanson@boulder.nist.gov) (303 442 3787). In addition to any comments provided to the
authors, you should advise this office (202) 647-0051 if there are any major policy problems.




